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2013 Beekeeping Mentorship Program
  
Farms at Work is proud to announce its brand new Central Ontario Beekeeping Mentorship Program
for the beekeeping season of 2013!

Sponsored with the cooperation of the Central Ontario Beekeepers Association, Farms At Work is
offering mentorship from experienced apiarist, Jerry Jerrard, of Kawartha Lakes Honey from February
to October, 2013.

Only qualified applicants will be accepted and space is limited, so apply early! See the flyer below for
all the nitty gritty! 
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